December 4, 1997

Mr. T. Tulon Site Vice President Braidwood Nuclear Power Station Commonwealth Edison Company R.R. #1, Box 84 Braceville, IL 60407

Dear Mr. Tulon:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 22, 1997, in response to our letter dated September 24, 1997, requesting that you evaluate certain radiation protection and security activities at the Braidwood Nuclear Generating Station. We have reviewed the results of your evaluation of this matter and have no further questions at this time.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by John A. Grobe

John A. Grobe, Director Division of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos. 50-456; 50-457 License Nos. NPF-72; NPF-77

bcc: AMS File No. RIII-97-A-0110

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\DRS\BRA11047.DRS

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box: "C" = Copy without attachment/enclosure "E" = Copy with attachment/enclosure "N" = No copy

OFFICE	RIII	C	RIII		RIII A/A	CRIII NA
NAME	SOrth:jp 615 Sor		GShear GU	15	JCreed N	JGrobe JG
DATE	11/19/97		11//8/97		11/6/97/00	13/4/97

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

9712160162 971204 PDR ADOCK 05000456 F PDR